
The Lancashire Association of Change Ringers (LACR) Young Ringers hold 

regular practices which are specially arranged just for young ringers (under 

19), whether they are members of the Association or not. The only            

requirement to come along to the meetings is that the young person can 

handle a bell safely independently. The sessions are well supported and are 

specifically structured to cater for all abilities. 

Please encourage young ringers to come along. They will have the             

opportunity to meet with other ringers of their own age, to make new friends 

and enjoy the relaxed ringing atmosphere. Practices are held regularly and 

all dates are published on the LACR calendar:  www.lacr.uk/calendar  

RWNYC 

As the practices move into the spring we will begin to select a team of 10 

young ringers (8+ 2 reserves) to be the “Lancashire Lads and Lasses” team 

(3Ls for short) to represent the Association in the next Ringing World        

National Youth  Contest, a striking competition which is held every July.  Visit 

the RWNYC website for more information: www.rwnyc.ringingworld.co.uk 
 

 

Please ensure you complete a Parental Consent Form and a Photography and Video Consent 

form  -  these are available to download from our website  -  www.lacr.uk/the-3ls  

 

 

Contact Us 
For more information 

about the Young Ringers 

group or the 3Ls team 

please contact: 

 

3Ls Ringing Master:  

Graham Turner  

G.Turner@preston.gov.uk 

 

3Ls Secretary:  

Monica Hollows  
fyldebranchsec@gmail.com 
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